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Carole Barr

"Roy Lowder" <roy.lowder@chathamnc.org>
"Barr, Wayne" <WBarr@BBandT.com>
"Lynn Richardson" <Lynn.Richardson@chathamnc.org>; "Carole Barr" <cbarr@carolina.rr.com>;
"Nick Robinson" <robinson@bradshawrobinson.com>; "Michelle Ballard"
<michelle. ballard@chathamnc.org>

Sent: "" Wednesday, December 30,20092:13 PM
Subject:' RE: Heard Cell Tower project
I had to do some checking on this matter with my Boss David Hughes P. E. and we both believe
that this doesn't require a utility plan.

From:
To:
Cc:

Thank you,

Ro" t. t(J(,(/~" ef,..
Utilities Director
Chatham Co. Public Works
P.O. Box 910
Pittsboro, N.C. 27312
919-542-8270

From: Barr, Wayne [mailto:WBarr@BBandT.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 30,20091:49 PM
To: Roy Lowder
Cc: Lynn Richardson; Carole Barr; Nick Robinson
Subject: Heard Cell Tower project

Roy: Can you provide to me a statement indicating that "no water plan k"permit is required for the above
project. I've attempted to reach you by phone today and we really need your assistance this matter for
our First Plat Submission.

According to Lynn an email will be sufficient. My email addressis:WBarr@bbandt.com.
Thanking you in advance for your assistance.

Wayne C. Barr, Jr., CIC
Agency Manager
BB& T Insurance Services
Cummings LeGrand
PO Box 880
Shelby, NC 28151
704-481-2694
704-472-7158 cell
704-482-6244 fax

The information in this email is intended for the sole use of the addressees and may be confidential and subject to
protection under the law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution or
copying of the email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please reply and delete your
copy.
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